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SANTA CRUZ — A small band of last
year’s storm victims has decided to do
something about the frustrations of having
to deal with the federal government in an
emergency.

The group has developed a survey for
last year’s applicants to the Federal
Emergency Management Agency and its
helpers, the Individual Grants Program
and the Small Business Administration.

The survey asks: ‘“‘Are you satisfied
with your dealings with these FEMA
funding sources?”’ and ‘‘Are you willing to
have your name listed with other dis-
satisfied clients of FEMA programs?”’

The band of FEMA clients hopes to
gather new members to deeide on a course
of action.

The surveys are being distributed at
local markets and copies are available at
the Association of Churches Disaster Re-
lief Committee at First United Methodist
Church, 250 California St.




